
 

 

For NEW bus riders ONLY, make sure you have registered your child for 

the WheresTheBus mobile app before the school year begins. 

If you have already signed up in previous years, your child’s information 

will automatically be pulled over and no actions are required. 

Instructions: 

Go to www.wheresthebus.com 

Create an account and use your child’s student ID number to assign 

them to the app. 

After the setup is complete, you should see the below image with your 

child’s bus number and ETA, along with a house and school building icon 

(that is your bus stop and your child’s school). 

EXAMPLE IMAGE 

 

http://www.wheresthebus.com/

